
1

Lenzi, Chelsea

From: joe paquet <josephmpaquet@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:19 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: in support of Community Workforce Agreements
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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not 
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Re: Support for Community Workforce Agreement 

Clerk of the Board: 

My name is Joe Paquet, I am an IBEW 413 member of the Executive Board and 

second generation IBEW Local 413 member. I live and work in Santa Barbara 

County. I am writing you to show my support for a Community Workforce 

Agreement for Santa Barbara Counties Construction work.  

Community Workforce Agreements improve the chance that I and other Santa 

Barbara County Construction workers can work where we pay our taxes and live. 

Community Workforce Agreements can create career paths for veterans, women, 

minorities, and under-represented community members.  

Community Workforce Agreements improve worker safety by requiring 

contractors and workers to comply with safety rules that assures me that I will 

come home to my family each night. 

Thank you 

Joe Paquet, IBEW 413  


